
 

Current measures in our CHSLDs and TRs (SAPA)  
New ministerial directives are in effect as of today as part of the current epidemiological situation in 

Québec. Despite the easing of restrictions, it is important to continue to rigorously apply the infection 

prevention and control measures. 

In CHSLDs and transitional resources (TRs) for seniors, the same conditions as those for the general public 

must be applied: 

 A maximum of 10 people  (IFCs/visitors) per resident per day can access our facilities, consistent 

with the directive for the general public.  

 Access to common spaces, such as the dining room, is now permitted.  

 A maximum of 10 residents per table is permitted.  
 

Anyone entering our facilities must:   

 show their vaccination passport (except for employees of the facility);  

 rigorously respect the basic health measures in the living environment;  

 upon arrival in the living environment, wear a medical-quality mask, according to current 

directives;  

 respect the recommended physical distancing at all times; 

 not be in isolation for COVID-19.  

All visitors over 2 years of age must wear a mask inside the facility. 

Outings for gatherings 

Residents can now leave the facility to attend private gatherings at someone’s home or for a 

temporary discharge into the community. However, please note that if a resident leaves for more than 

24 hours, a negative test must be obtained before their return and they must isolate in their room for 3 

days, followed by a test on the third day. If the test is negative and the resident does not present any 

symptoms, the isolation can be lifted. 

Residents who are in isolation cannot leave the living environment to attend gatherings. 

Receiving professionals from outside the facility  

As of today, regular activities will resume in accordance with current health measures: visits from 

professionals and other specialists from outside the facility (hearing aid practitioners, recreologists, 

zootherapists, foot care specialists, hairdressers, housekeepers, etc.) are authorized. 

Thank you for your support 
Thank you for your support and cooperation and for continuing to respect the current infection 

prevention and control measures to ensure the optimal safety of our residents, their families and our 

employees. Do not hesitate to contact the director of your facility if you have questions that have not 

been answered here.  

Bulletin for families February 28th, 2022 


